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IRG-Rail Participates as Observer in the TTR Steering
Committee

05.01.2021

IRG-Rail is pleased to accept RailNetEurope’s invitation to join the TTR Steering Committee.
 
This participation of IRG-Rail will be in a strict capacity as observer and does not imply any
endorsement of the outcomes of the TTR project. This participation will not affect the regulatory
oversight carried out by IRG-Rail Members.
 
IRG-Rail deeply values its current work with RNE and other stakeholders to prepare for the TTR
implementation and looks forward to pursuing that work in parallel to the IRG-Rail participation
as observer in the TTR Steering Committee.
 
IRG-Rail would like to thank RNE for their kind invitation.


